
 

 
 

For Immediate Release                           February 17, 2022 
Contact: Rep. Scott Allen                                    (608) 266-8580 

 
Was Attorney General Josh Kaul Aware? 

 
Madison, WI - Today, Rep. Allen mailed a letter to Attorney General Josh Kaul asking him to confirm 
or deny his awareness of the alleged illegal activities of spying on former President Trump as revealed 
in the filings of Special Counsel John Durham.  
 
Specifically, the filings disclose that Michael Sussman and Marc Elias were allegedly involved, and 
they both have ties to Perkins Coie LLC. Michael Sussman has also been indicted for concealing his 
part in working for Hillary Clinton’s campaign. These activities took place during the time that AG Kaul 
was employed by Perkins Coie. 
 
Rep. Allen stated, “These allegations, if true, are concerning. The people of Wisconsin deserve to 
know whether or not their Attorney General was aware of these allegedly illegal activities, and this 
letter invites Attorney General Kaul to honestly answer the question.” 
 

 

 
 

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City and Village of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Genesee, and Mukwonago. 


